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“Let all that you do be done in love” 

1 Corinthians 16:14 

Celebrations & Achievements 
 
Every week we celebrate all the children’s achievements in school. 
You are also welcome to send in certificates/awards that they 
have achieved outside of school in swimming/sports/chess etc or 
anything your child would like to celebrate and they will be shown 
to the rest of the school.  
 
Please remember to join us for our ‘Celebration Assembly’ 
every Friday morning at 9am. Everyone is welcome. 

BIRTHDAYS 
These are the members of our St George’s family 
who celebrated a birthday with us this week:  
 
Nabil & Luthfur from Year 2, Muad from Year 4, 
Inayah from Year 5 and Rojs from Year 6. 
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend celebrating with your 
friends and family! 

LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero certificates were awarded to 
these children for the excellent  
learning behaviours, attitudes and values they 
showed this week: 
Year 6 - Liyana & Amaan 
Year 5 – Caleb & Janar 
Year 4 – Hafeez 
Year 3 - Alisha 
Year 2 - Aryana 
Year 1 - Ethan 
Reception - All of Reception for 
super settling in and making  new  
friends! 

Dear God, 
 
We know that you love us and always want the best for us. 
Help us to look for the things that we can be 

thankful for and help us to remember to say thank 

you. 

Love  Compassion  Friendship  Thankfulness  Forgiveness Truthfulness  Hope 

Wake Up Wednesday Group 
Please join Mrs Ratcliffe between 8:45 and 10am on Wednesdays 
for conversation, breakfast, group outings to nearby parks,  
woodland, museums, libraries, cafes etc.  
It is a friendly group where you can meet other parents. 
 
Stay & Play sessions 
Mrs Ratcliffe runs Stay and Play on a Thursday morning between 
8:45 and 10am for pre-school children.  
They play games, sing songs and enjoy snacks.  
It’s a good way to get your child used to a nursery  
setting and a way to meet other new parents. 

IMPORTANT! 
ASDA REWARD APP – CASH FOR SCHOOLS 

 
Between 2nd September and 30th November 2024, every time 
customers shop with Asda using their Rewards app, they can 
choose our primary school to receive a percentage of their spend. 
And that’s not all — every time a customer chooses our primary 
school, Asda will donate £1 to our school’s Cashpot, plus a further 
£50 when you first shop! Please help us build up a huge cashpot 
and create amazing opportunities for our  
children. 
 
The app has all the information you need, just 
click on ‘Cashpot for schools’ and put in St 
George’s Primary school, you might have to put 
our postcode in, instead of the name SK14 1JL.   
 
If you don’t have the free ASDA app already it is 
well worth signing up for it as there are lots of 
offers and discounts and you  can earn  Tameside Active 

Sports Stars of the Week! 
 
Year 1 - Ellis & Manha 
Year 2 - Bunnie & Ayyub 
Year 3 - Adam & Leah 
Year 4 - Kaysan & Zainab 
 
Well done to Year 5 who started their  
swimming lessons this week! We cannot wait to 
see how well you progress. 
 
Well done everyone! 


